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Aliyah,

Based on discussions with representatives of Bedrock Real Estate Services, please pull this petition from the
council agenda. They have decided to pursue other avenues for resolving ground water issues. We will
suspend action on this petition until advised otherwise by the property owner.

Sincerely,

Richard T. Doherty, P.E.
City Engineer

City of Detroit
Department of Public Works
Engineering Division

2 Woodward Avenue
Suite 601

Detroit, Ml 48226

Office (313) 224-3955
Fax {313) 224-3471

Cell (313) 737-3834
dohertyri@detroitmi.gov

Mike Duggan, Mayor

>>> Pamela Parker 1/20/2015 3:41 PM >>>
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